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Governor Henry McMaster and State Officials to  
Hold Briefing on Hurricane Florence Today at 2:30 p.m. 

 
South Carolina Governor Henry McMaster will hold a briefing at 2:30 p.m. today, Wednesday, 
September 12, regarding Hurricane Florence and its potential impact to South Carolina.   
 
You can watch the event online at www.scetv.org/live/hurricane-florence-update. 
 
Please note that live press events may begin slightly later than scheduled. 
 
Please be prepared and continue to plan ahead of this storm, as there remains uncertainty 
on how it may impact Beaufort County. State, County and municipal emergency management 
officials are closely monitoring Hurricane Florence and are prepared to rapidly deploy 
resources, if necessary. 
 
The Sheriff's Office will continue to keep the public updated of official recommendations or 
instructions regarding public safety.   
 

 Download the SC EMD app here. 
 

 Sign up for updates from the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your 
zip code to 888777. 

 
Please remain vigilant and stay informed on Hurricane Florence's projected path through the 
National Hurricane Center at www.nhc.noaa.gov and other official sources of information. 
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